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• The on-line registrations are coming in and we are setting up office 

appointments for parents to complete the paperwork.  The 

enrollment numbers are looking great. 

• The enrollment for Great Start Readiness Program PREK has been off 

to a slow start.  We have approximately 10 enrollments and we are 

able to have 16 in the program.   

• We currently have approximately 30 students that have opted for the 

remote learning option for the fall.  Staffing and class lists will be 

refined after the Aug. 17
th
 option deadline. 

• The staff is working on creating a short introductory open house video 

from each teacher for the parents and students to view on-line.  The 

kindergarten team is developing a plan for an open house/orientation 

type event for our new kindergarten families.  All safety precautions 

and recommendations will be followed.  The date will be set prior to 

the first day of school. 

• The consolidated grant has been submitted and we are waiting on the 

approval from our MDE consultant. 

• The staff have been working closely in their grade level teams to 

prepare for the first day of school.  I am very proud of our staff and 

their commitment to the students.   

                         

 


